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July 11, 2024

To Whom This May Concern:

The Latrobe School District has received and reviewed the 2023-24 Grand Jury Report
titted County Office of Education: Are Schools Doing Enough to Address Sexual
Harassment? The following is intended to serve as Latrobe School District’s official
response to Finding Nine (F9), which states that “EDCOE and County school district
websites are out of compliance with Title IX requirements.”

The Latrobe School District does not disagree with Finding Nine (F9), and as
recommended on page 24 of the Grand Jury Report (R8), will ensure that its website is
in compliance with Title IX requirements no later than December 31, 2024. Specifically,
the District will:

e ensure that the contact information for the Title IX Coordinator is prominently
displayed on the district website,

e post on the district website the number of players on each team roster on or
before the official first day of competition,
post the total enrollment of the school, classified by gender,
post the number of pupils enrolled at the school who participate in competitive
athletics, classified by gender, and

e post the number of male and female teams, classified by sport and by
competition level.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me direcily,
and | would be happy to provide you with assistance.

Respectfully,

ave Scroggins
Superintendent/Principal
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